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NOW RECRUITING
DIABETES HEALTH
CARE PROFESSIONALS!

Scan QR Code to
Become a Trainer.

The American Diabetes Association’s award-winning Safe at School® campaign is
seeking diabetes health care professionals to train non-clinical school and childcare
staff on site. The ideal candidates will have experience in pediatric diabetes care and
education to facilitate training sessions in schools. Trainers will use the ADA’s training
resources and materials. A stipend and reimbursement for related expenses such as
mileage and printing cost will be offered to trainers.

Please join us. Together we can foster a culture of understanding and support within
schools, childcare facilities, and other community settings, enabling children with
diabetes to excel academically, socially, and emotionally.

To learn more, visit diabetes.org/SASTrainer.



